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February 8, 1980 

Tom Wodetzki ("Moonlight") 
Box 187 
Albion, California 95410 

Dear Moonlight: 

In answer to your letter of January 14, 1980:  We did plan to use the 
Albion based CEMR crew on Salmon Creek; however, it took them longer 
than we expected to finish up on the Albion River. 

It is my understanding that there will be no CEMR crew from the Albion 
area this year.  As an alternate, I had proposed that we use a Calif-
ornia Conservation Corps crew for log jam removal on Salmon Creek.  That 
proposal fell through when CCC selected Leggett instead of the Fort 
Bragg area for a camp site. 

I appreciate the amount of work you have done on Salmon Creek in mapping 
and getting land owner support.  If and when we are able to work on 
Salmon Creek, your knowledge will certainly make my job easier. 

Sincerely, 

John H. Rowell, Jr. 
Fish Habitat Supervisor I 
Region 3 

JHR:mb 

CC:  Phil Baker  

 


